
MARRIAGE JUBILEES 
We would like to invite couples celebrating significant wedding anniversaries, Silver, Ruby, Golden 
or Diamond to come with their families to the 12.30pm Mass on Sunday, 10th June 2018.  We 

will join with you in marking the occasion.  The anniversary itself may be months away, but it is 
good to add a spiritual dimension to your celebrations as we celebrate the World Meeting of 

Families this year.  PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR NAME TO THE PARISH OFFICE 4555368  

Weekend 8th to 10th June 
This weekend marks a special time in our preparation for the World Meeting of 

Families.  We invite all families to partake in the events prepared.   

 We would encourage all of our parishioners to join with our music ministry in 
the musical event of “The Armed Man” on Friday 8th of June.   

 We look forward to welcoming all those who are celebrating a special wedding 
anniversary including those celebrating their first wedding anniversary at 
12.30 on 10th June.   

 We hope to see as many babies as possible at the 11am mass who have been 
baptised in the last year.   

All of course are welcome to partake in these events to celebrate all Family Life in 
the Parish of St Agnes. 

Please be advised that there will be no 7pm evening mass on  

Friday 8th June. 

Divine Mercy Prayers  On Friday 8
th

 June due to preparation in the afternoon in the church 
for the Musical Recital of “The Armed Man”  Adoration will be moved to the Oratory. 

St Agnes Parish Presents 
Children’s Family Album 

An art display of Family Life in Ireland by our  

local school children in Crumlin 

(Pictures will be digitally presented to Pope Francis) 
ON Sunday June 10 after mass 9.30 -11.00 -12.30 

in St Agnes Parish Centre 
Refreshments will be served - Face painting and Balloon making 

The St Agnes choir will perform with The St Agnes Ensemble @ 1.30 

St Agnes Parish Prepares for the  
World Meeting of Families August 22-26 2018 

Our Music Ministry invites you to a Musical recital of Karl Jenkins 
“The Armed Man”  

Mass of Peace on Friday June 8th at 7.30pm 

An evening of music and prayer as we celebrate together the beauty and 

wonder of Family life in Crumlin.   All welcome. 

Thought for the Week 
òFreedom that lacks moral truth becomes its own worst enemy ò 

George Weigel 

Priests of the Parish 

Fr Paul Tyrrell: 455 5368 

Fr David Fleming 454 2308 

Fr John Deasy: 455 0955 

Fr Tom Clowe: 455 5605 

Deacon 

Rev Jimmy Fennell: 455 5368 

Child Protection 

Dublin Diocesan Office 

836 0314 

E-mail: cps@dublindiocese.ie 

or contact St Agnes Parish Office 

at 455 5368 

St Agnes Church Mass Times 
Weekday Masses 

9.00am, 10.00 am, 7.00pm 

Saturday Vigil Mass 

7.00pm 

Sunday Masses 

9.30am; 11.00 am (Family); 
12.30pm (Choir); 7.00pm 

Holy day Masses:- 

7.00pm Vigil; 9.00am, 10.00am, 
7.00pm 

Confession Times 

     Saturdays from 10.30am to  

11.00am & 6.45pm 

Eve of First Fridays after 

10.00am Mass & 6.45pm 

     COFFEE DOCK 
 

The Coffee Dock in St Agnes Parish 

Centre is open Monday to Friday 

from 10.00am-12.00 noon. 

Call in any day to savour the friendly 

atmosphere, have a cuppa and some 

chat with neighbours and friends. 

Last Weekendôs Collections 

1st Collection:  € 2,040 

Share:   € 1,758 

Family Offering:    € 1,325 
 

Many thanks for your continued 
support and generosity 

Team Ministry of Clogher Rd, Crumlin & Mourne Rd  

t: 01 -455 5368|Child Protection Number 087 3155305  

e:newsletter@crumlinparish.ie or info@crumlinparish.ie  | This newsletter can 

be downloaded from our website: www.crumlinparish.ie  or Visit us on  

3RD June 2018, Body & Blood of Christ  

As Monday is a bank holiday, there will be no evening Mass 

and the Parish Office will be closed.   

THE DEEP END: Corpus Christi  
On this feast of Corpus Christi we celebrate the gift of the Eucharist. 

It was one of the last actions of Jesus to give us this nourishment for 

our life journey, to remember him and to help us to live out his 

teachings in our daily lives.  

As Christôs followers we are all called to change from within so that 

we can be part of the building of a kingdom of love, justice and 

peace in this world, so that we ourselves are transformed in some 

way. The Eucharist, as Pope Francis says, óis not a prize for the 

perfect but a powerful medicine and nourishment for the weakô. It is 

a call for all of us to grow and to share with one another Christôs 

message of love and peace. The Eucharist sustains us on this 

Christian path and brings us together as sisters and brothers 

travelling together on this journey of faith. We should leave this 

table changed by the encounter, a little lighter, a little more hopeful 

and joyful, a little stronger. In a movie I saw recently there was a 

line which said óthe world will only change as we changeô.  The 

Eucharist invites us to this transformation. Because  óin the Eucharist, 

God comes to us not from above, but from within. In the Eucharist 

the whole cosmos gives thanks to Godé it is itself an act of cosmic 

love... The Eucharist joins heaven and earth; it embraces and 

penetrates all creationô  (Pope Francis, Laudato Siô). 

Jane Mellett, mellettj@gmail.com (Intercom) 

Summer Mass Times  

7.00pm Sunday Evening Mass will continue for the month of 

June, however there will be no Sunday Evening Mass during 

the months of July and August.  

St Agnes Parish Annual Pilgrimage to Knock  
Will take place on Thursday 30th August. Coach will depart from the 

Church at 8.30am sharp. There will be the usual morning stop for tea, 
coffee and scone in Strokestown.  Full ceremonies in Knock 
with a Chaplain from the Parish.  Four course meal on the 
return journey at the same Hotel, The Percy French.  The 
cost is €43. Early Booking is advisable in the Parish Office. 

Tr·caire 
The total amount of €4,860.00 donated by St Agnes’ parishioners has 

been forwarded to Trócaire.  On their behalf we thank you kindly for 

your generosity. 



Our Recently Deceased 
 

Mary Reynolds, Late Durrow Rd 
 
 

 We express our deepest sympathies to her family at 
this sad time. 

May She Rest in Peace. Amen. 

The Week Ahead… 

Sunday 3rd June - Saturday 9th June 2018 

Sunday Corpus Christi 

Monday St Charles 

Tuesday St Boniface 

Wednesday St Norbert 

Thursday St Colman 

Friday Sacred Heart of Jesus 

Saturday Immaculate Heart of Mary 

St Agnes Parish Reader’s Roster 
 If you cannot make your scheduled Reading please 

contact John Green 

Saturday, 9th June2018 

7:00pm P Condon 

Sunday, 10th June 2018 

9:30am Frank Bergin 

11:00am Childrens Mas 

12:30pm Richard Tobin 

7:00pm Sr Margaret & E Fanthom 

CEMETERY MASSES SUMMER 2018 

10
th

 June Newcastle 2.00pm 

 St Fintans 12.00noon 

17
th

 June Fingal  12.00pm 

 Mulhuddart  3.00pm 

 Palmerstown  3.00pm 

 St Joseph’s Bohernabreena  3.00pm 

24
th

 June Glasnevin  3.00pm 

 Saggart after 11.30am Mas 

 St Jude’s Templeogue after 11.30am Mass 

1
st

 July Balgriffin  12.00pm 

 
Dardistown  3.00pm 
Deansgrange 3.00pm 

 Lusk  3.00pm 

8
th

 July Newlands Cross  3.00pm 

 Rolestown  3.30pm 

15
th

 July Donabate  3.30pm 

22
nd

 July Balbriggan  4.00pm 

29
th

 July St Anne’s Glen Na Smole  3.00pm 

WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES 
If anyone needs assistance with 
booking for the WMOF 

please leave your name and 
contact number in the 

sacristy or parish office.  

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday 2 nd June  

7.00pm  

 

ANNIVERSARIES 
Mark Egan  1st;  Adrian Morgan 1st 

Vincent Kenny 1st;  Elizabeth Farnan 5th 

Bridie Green 
Alexander and George Sykes 
Jock OõHare 

Sunday 3rd June  

9:30am  Priests Intentions  

 

11:00am  ANNIVERSARIES 
Anthony (Tony) Graham 1st 

Sean Bolger 1st 

 
12:30pm  ANNIVERSARIES 

Anne Bradford 1st;  Harry Ivers 1st 

Gerard Dunne 2nd 

Emily & Jack Mitchell  

Hannah & Cornelius OõCallaghan 
 

BIRTHDAY REMEMBRANCES 

Ellen and Joe McCarthy,  
Catherine Flynn also John Flynn 

7:00pm  Pro Populo  

Monday 4th  June  

9.00am  Linda Redmond 1st Anniversary 

7.00pm  No evening Mass 

Tuesday 5 th  June  

9.00am  
7.00pm  

Celia Spillane, Birthday Remembrance 
Bridie Gallagher 

Wednesday 6th  June  

9.00am  Elizabeth Phelan 1st Anniversary 

7.00pm  Anne Ryan 28th Anniversary & deceased 
members of the Ryan Family 

Thursday 7 th  June  

7.00pm  Stephen McKnight 4th Anniversary 

Friday 8 th  June  

7.00pm  Eddie McGrath, wife Kathleen & son 
Derek 

May their Souls and the Souls of all the 
Faithful departed Rest In Peace. Amen 

All Mass Intentions should be booked in the Parish 

Office no later than midday on the Wednesday 

before the Sunday Masses. 

General Data Protection Regulation 
A new European Data Protection law, the General Data 
Protection Regulation (ñGDPRò), came into effect on 25 
May 2018.  This new law applies to any organisation, 
including our parish that manages and processes peopleôs 

personal information.  We are now working on ways of 
ensuring that what we do with your information is compliant 

with this new law.  It is a work in progress and over the 
next few months we will keep you informed through the 

parish website and in the newsletter as policies are put in 
place.  If you have any questions about this please do not 

hesitate to contact the parish office. 

“I panicked when I realised I was pregnant.  I was so scared.  I felt much calmer after talking to Cura.  It’s 

great to know they’re at the other end of the phone if I need them again” Jane 18 

Cura is an agency of the Irish Catholic Bishop’s Conference which supports women experiencing 
unplanned pregnancies.  If you need Cura’s help please call 1850 622 626 or visit Cura.ie 

RECENTLY BAPTISED 
Ava Leigh Lawlor 
Oisín Whelan 
Cayden Edward Brendan Cullen 
Harry Thomas O’Brien 
Harry Eamon McGreal 
Hope Mary McGreal 
 

We welcome them into our Christian Community 

and wish them every blessing in their lives ahead. 

Exam Time 
We wish all our young people well in their examinations beginning this week.  Much hard study has been 

done and may you do well.  We will keep you in our prayers  
 

Intercessions at Exam Time 
  Everlasting God, pour out your Spirit of wisdom on students.  
  Help them to remain calm and to attend carefully to the questions asked.  
  Help them to think clearly, to remember accurately, and to express themselves well.  
  May they reflect the best of the work they have done, and the best of the teaching they have received.  
  May your love be upon them O Lord, as they place all their trust in you.  

Archdiocese of Dublin Official Pilgrimage to Lourdes 7th – 12th September 
The people of the Archdiocese may join the Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes as Associates, by being enrolled by making a 

voluntary offering.  The money collected will be devoted to defraying the expenses of the Sick Pilgrim Section.  They will receive in 

return, as Associates, an enrolment leaflet outlining the prayers of the Associates.  The enrolment sheets containing the names of the 

Associates will be placed at the Grotto during the Pilgrimage.  Mass will be offered for all the Associate Members at the Grotto in 

Lourdes.  If you wish to make a voluntary offering this can be done in the repository at the back of the church.  

Mini Marathon  

Good wishes to all the ladies running in the 
Womenõs Mini Marathon this weekend. I believe 
some men are also known to run in disguise. It 
is all in a good cause and may many charities 

benefit handsomely.  

Masters in Theology at DCU    
Taught by staff with international reputations in 
their fields, this course welcomes students from 

varied religious and secular backgrounds.  A flexible 
programme delivered over one or two evenings per 

week to suit those with careers and other 
commitments.  Attainable over one year (full ðtime) 
or two years (part ðtime).  If you are interested in 

completing a Masters in Theology, please visit 
www.dcu.ie/DC694  

Anam Cara South Dublin the organisation that supports 
bereaved parents, is holding a Parent Evening on Monday 11th 
of June from 19:30 to 21:00 in the Maldron Hotel, Whitestown 

Way, Tallaght.  This event is free and open to all bereaved 
parents regardless of the age your child died, the circumstances 

of their death, or whether their death was recent or not. 

Sacred Heart Novena continues in  
St Bernadetteõs Church, Clogher Road  

until Friday 8 th  June.   
ôHuman dignity and faith as we live life in our families 

todayõ.  Mass on Sunday 3rd June at 3pm 
Mass on weekdays at 7.30pm. 

http://www.dcu.ie/DC694

